
December 14, 2020

In consideration of  the continuing Covid-19 pandemic, the Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met on 
the N8NBL repeater (146.97) for the December meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:33 pm by acting president Jerry  KA8NJW.
Checkins were made by 13 operators.

Minutes of the November 9 meeting were read by Secretary John W8IDW - approved as read.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW and approved as offered.

No 50-50 drawing was conducted. 

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Future meeting – Western Sizzlin management was notified of Park KLUB absence for Dec 14. 
The next scheduled meeting will be on January 11,  and is hoped to be in-person as usual.  Final 
decision will be made depending on ongoing Covid situation.

The larger generator which is no longer needed and considered surplus by the Klub was offered to 
members at a $100 price.  Since no members expressed interest, Blaine WA8IOE will purchase at that
price. Thanks to Blaine for storing the gen for the Klub.

The Klub T-shirt order has been received – Contact Earl KB8HRG to arrange pickup.

NEW BUSINESS: 

Matt Doyle ,KC8FSI was voted into Klub membership, there being no objection.

Jane N8MOW proposed the Klub send fruit baskets to shut-in members.  Maximum of 5 baskets will 
be prepared and sent.  Motion moved by Earl, second by Bob – passed.

MISC: 

The motion was made by Bob KB8EFB to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


